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October 10, 2023 
 
 
Dear NPC Community, 

 

Today we announced that Zevra Therapeutics has appointed Neil F. McFarlane as our new 
President and Chief Executive Officer!   
  
Neil joins our team at an exciting time for Zevra as we continue to make important progress on 
potential treatments for NPC and bring needed therapeutics to people with limited options. He 
comes to Zevra with deep experience in leading biopharma companies and successfully 
developing specialty and rare disease therapeutics.    
  
Patients are always at the center of our work, which played a significant role in Neil joining Zevra. 
From his days in clinical practice to today as we strive to bring needed therapies from 
development to patients who need them, he is highly aligned with Zevra’s mission and our 
partnership with you.  As Neil’s tenure progresses, we will look forward to opportunities to 
connect online and in-person.   
  
  
Thank you for your continued, productive partnership. We are grateful for our work together and 
look forward to making positive strides for the patient communities we serve.    
  
If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to patientadvocacy@zevra.com.   
 
Warm regards,  
The Zevra Team 
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